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Dear Parents and Pupils 

 

I’m sure like staff, you are all ready for a break next week. Throughout the week I 

hope you will get time to refresh, unwind and relax. You have all been working so 

hard on Seesaw, with your learning packs and on Mathletics, Bug Club and Word 

Shark.  

 

The weekend will hopefully give you a chance to audition for The Masked Singer 

competition (deadline Sat. at noon).  Just email your entries through to 

dhutchinson705@c2kni.net.  There may also be another opportunity to play in the 

snow tomorrow which will be exciting for everyone too!   

 

This has been a challenging half term and we still don’t know how much longer we 

will be in remote learning. Please make yourself familiar with the Remote Learning 

Policy on our school website which highlights the expectations of pupils, staff and 

parents.  Approximately 95% of pupils are currently fully engaged in remote learning 

and keeping in touch with teachers through Seesaw.  A small minority have not 

engaged much which may result in children being marked absent.  I would encourage 

you to keep in touch with your teachers weekly through Seesaw and if we can be of 

help to you in any way, just let us know. 

 

Applications are now closed for supervision of Key Workers children for the 2 week 

period (22nd February to 5th March) and staff timetabled accordingly.  Please 

remember to follow all the latest PHA and Government Covid guidance over half 

term. 

 

Finally, at this time of year, we normally conduct parent interviews.  Instead, teachers 

will be making a phone call to each family after half term week beginning 1st March. 

You will receive further details of what day through Seesaw, week beginning 22nd 

February.  

 

Take care and keep safe. 

 

Regards 

 

D. Hutchinson. 
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